
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 

 
BIG READ BUS 

 4 December 2019 
Don’t forget the Big Read 
Bus will be returning to our 
school on Wednesday the 4th 
December. Please return all 
books. 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Windellama 
Public School 

Monday 18th November 2019 
Term 4 Week 6 

 

RESPECT – RESPONSIBILITY - EXCELLENCE 
     

 
Inside this Newsletter: 
 

• Sensory Garden Opening 
• Big Read Bus 
• A word from the Principal 
• PBL Winners 
• Kinder Orientation 
• Swimming & Water Safety 
• Remembrance Day 
• Bunnings BBQ 
• Goulburn High Yr 7 2020 
• Up and coming Events 
• What’s happening in K – 2  
• What’s happening in 3 – 6 
 
Enclosed: 
• Bunnings BBQ Volunteer 

Expression of Interest 
• Book Club 
• Windy Cup 
 

 

 
 
 

REMINDER 
Our sensory garden opening is this Wednesday, could 
you please advise if you can make it to our 
celebration, by either calling or emailing the school. 
For those that have responded thank you very much. 

 
End of year presentation 

night is Monday 16th 
December, 2019 at 
Windellama Hall 
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A WORD FROM THE 
PRINCIPAL 

What a week we had last 
week! Thank you everyone 
for your understanding on 
Tuesday. I know the risk of 
fire here was small, but it 
was a risk I wasn’t prepared 
to take.  
Swim School was a great 
success with all students 
who attended showing 
improvement. I was very 
proud of those students who 
went outside of their 
comfort zone. The water 
safety lessons are important 
for all children as they can be 
applied to all waterways. 
Thank you to Ms Charnley 
for braving the cold to help 
with our small people. 
I am looking forward to 
seeing our families here on 
Wednesday for our sensory 
garden opening ceremony. 
We are also taking this 
opportunity to award 
platinum behaviour 
certificates. If your child has 
achieved this they will have 
brought home a letter. 
 

RECESS BUY-UP 
WINNERS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Axel (K-2) and Mia (3-6) 
Week 4 winners. 

KINDER ORIENTATION 
 

We have completed our last 
week of Kinder Orientation! 
We were very lucky to 
welcome Dekota, Evie, 
Gracie and Chelsie to our 
school. Thank you to our 
Year 6 helpers Mardi, Will, 
Tyler, Toby, and Victoria,  
who gave us a hand with 
orientation.  
We are looking forward to 
next year when we get to see 
our new Kinders every day.  
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 



 

  
 

SWIMMING AND 
WATER SAFETY 

PROGRAM 
Last week we had our 
swimming and water safety 
program, the weather and 
pool temperature were 
cooler than normal. The 
students learnt a lot of very 
valuable skills. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 

 

 

 

 

11th November, 2019 
Our students came together 
to pay tribute to all who 
serve our country. It marks 
the day World War One 
ended, at 11am on the 11th 
day of the 11th month, in 
1918. A minute silence is 
held at 11am to remember 
the people who have died in 
wars.

 

CANCELLED 
BUNNINGS BBQ  
THIS SATURDAY  
23 NOVEMBER 

“Volunteers Needed” 
 

 
 

Our P & C Association will be 
conducting their next 
fundraiser, being the 
Bunnings BBQ. An 
expression of interest note 
has been enclosed for any 
helpers that can be available 
on the day. Can you please 
respond to this ASAP, our 
last BBQ had to be cancelled 
due to lack of volunteers. 
Where possible, we would 
not like to cancel another 
one. 
GOULBURN HIGH 2020 
YEAR 7 ORIENTATION 

 
 

On Tuesday the 3rd of 
December students 
enrolling at Goulburn High 
for year 7 2020, have an 
orientation day. Following 
on from this between 4-6pm 
book packs and uniforms will 
be available to purchase.  
Then from 6–7pm there is an 
information session for all 
parents and carers. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS IN TERM 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

EVENTS DATES 

Bunnings BBQ Week 6, Saturday 23rd 
November 

Year 7 Goulburn High 2020 
Oreintation 

Week 8, Tuesday 3rd 
December 

“Oliver” The Musical Week 8, Thursday 5th 
December 

What’s Happening in K - 2 

We have been exhausted this 
week after completing two 
swimming lessons each day and 
driving in and out of town.  

On Thursday afternoon, we 
enjoyed taking part in some 
activities with our new Kinder 
students and Year 6.  

Also pictured are Axel and Bella 
making the most of the bus trip 
to the pool to catch up on 
reading about Minecraft. 

 

 
 
 
 

What’s Happening in  
3 – 6 

Last week was taken up for the most part 
by swim school. We are also practicing 
for our end of year performance and 
learning our Christmas carols for our 
nursing home visits in Week 9. 

 

 



 

  
 

WINDY CUP 
 

 
 

R & J CAREY PLATE 
 

 



 

  
 

EGGY STAKES 
 

 
 

 
 

GIDDY UP GALLOP 
 

 
 



 

  
 

BBQ LUNCH & RECESS 

 
A BIG THANK YOU TO MR TINSON FOR COOKING THE SAUSAGE SIZZLE! 

 

WINNERS 

 
 

 

Giddy Up 
Gallop 

Axel & Cruize 
Blake & Dad 

 
 

R & J Cary 
Plate 

Jasmine, 
Lacey, Mia, 

Tyler 
Matt Nichols 
Mrs Hayes 

 
 

Windy Cup 
Toby & Noah 
Bella & Dad, 

Charlie & Dad 
had a tie 

 
 

Eggy Stakes 
Will & 
Valerie 

Mia & Mum 
 
 

A big thank you to 
all students, parents, 

carers, friends, 
teachers and staff 

who all made this a 
fantastic event! 

 
 


